
What have we been learning this week? 

Week beginning 20/11/23 

 

This week we have been learning about our village and 

making decorations to put on our Christmas tree in church 

with our parents on Friday. We have been exploring   

different senses; movement, music, smell and touch this 

week.  

Book of the week– There’s an Alien in Your Book  

Rhyme of the week–  Five Little Men in a Flying Saucer   

Word of the week–  day 

Maths 

We have been singing number 

songs and learning about number 

3 this week.  

We have been 

playing with num-

ber squares and 

making high / tall 

towers.   

Literacy 

This week we have been learning facts about anteaters; where 

they live, what they eat. We found out about their long tongue 

and that they have no teeth! We have been thinking 

of delicious snacks for the anteater from the book  

‘I’m Going to Eat This Ant’.  

Next Week 

We will be learning about Hanukkah and Christmas and discussing our family      

traditions. We will be making food for the Anteater and thinking of foods that start 

with the ‘s’ sound. We will fill our sensory tray with Christmas items to explore and    

discuss.   

Book of the week– Animal Band 

Rhyme of the week–  The Grand Old Duke of York  

Word of the week–  different  


